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Limpopo Celebrates BarokaFC the Champions!! 
 
Limpopo Premier Chupu Mathabatha has congratulated the newly crowned Telkom V 
Cup Champions, Bakgaga ba Mphahlele,BarokaFC. 
 
BarokaFC fought relentlessly from minute one to wrestle the cup from a star studded 
Orlando Pirates at Nelson Mandela Bay stadium this evening. 
 
‘ We have never doubted that Baroka will lift the cup.This Cup being the first for a 
Limpopo soccer team this season means a million words and a million celebrations ‘ 
On behalf of the people of Limpopo I wish to comgratulate the boys for giving us an early 
Christmas gift ‘ said Premier Mathabatha. 
 
Mathabatha congratulatted the leadership of BarokaFC , the coach and the goalkeeper 
Chipepeze who defended the goalposts like a soldier. ‘ these boys deserves a Heroes 
welcome home in Limpopo!! 
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